
 

The Department of Business Administration organized a guest talk on “Accounting 

Software – Tally” for first-year BBA students on 14th December 2023. The session was led by 

Miss Rakshitha, Assistant Professor from the Department of Computer Application, who delivered 

an insightful presentation covering various aspects of accounting software. She highlighted the 

key features of the latest version of Tally and emphasized its practical applications in the business 

world.  

A total of 42 students attended the session and benefited from the valuable insights shared. 

The interactive nature of the session allowed students to deepen their understanding of accounting 

software and recognize its importance in modern business practices. 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 14-12-2023 

Event: Talk on Accounting Software Tally 

Number of Participants: 42 

Organizer: Department of Business Administration. 
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